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2nd December, 2019 
  
Dear Parents, 
  
KS1 Nativity Performance 
  
The children are beginning to prepare for their Nativity, which is this year titled ‘It’s a Baby’. It’s a busy 
night at the inn and there are many people searching for a place to stay. 
  
The performances of our Nativity to Parents will take place on Tuesday 17th December at 2:30pm and 
Wednesday 18th December at 9.20am.  You will only be able to pay for a seat online, via your child’s 
Eduspot account from Tuesday 3rd December. Due to space in the hall and fire regulations, we will initially 
only offer 2 seats per family. Places will remain on sale until Tuesday 10th December. From Wednesday 
11th December, any seats left will be offered via Eduspot, on a first come first served basis to those who 
would like to purchase additional seats. We will be charging £1.50 per seat and any profit will go towards 
the purchase of new costumes. Please note, that you will not be issued with a ticket, your child’s 
name will be listed along with the number of seats purchased. Please inform the staff member 
present on your arrival of your child’s name, class and the number of adults attending.  
 
Please remember that you will need one seat per adult at a cost of £1.50. As a school, we allow parents 
to bring small children along with them, and to sit on laps. However please remember the KS1 children 
will have put a lot of work into their performance. We kindly ask that if your younger child is 
unhappy during the performance, you step outside with them. Please also keep mobile phones on 
silent during the performance.  
  
After each performance the family workers will be serving tea, coffee and biscuits.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jackie Chidwick 
KS1 Coordinator 
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